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1. 最近天氣寒冷感冒的人很多,	請大家注意健康,	如孩子需要請假，請務必告知老師！謝謝大家的配
合。	

	

2. 	福利社這星期五將賣小叮噹紅豆餅。		
 
1.    It’s chilly recently and many people are down with a cold. Hope you all stay healthy! If your 
student needs to be absent please notify the teacher. We thank you for your cooperation. 

 
2. This Friday, Snack Shack will sell Doraemon red bean cake.  

	


